
 

What's coming up for Te Wai Māori this year 

 

 

 

Te Wai Māori are diving into 2025 with some exciting opportunities coming up. 

We've shared below about our Tiaki Wai Fund, upcoming Māori Freshwater 

Fisheries Conference and also included a copy of our Annual Plan so that you 

can see what we have in store for the year.  

 

We look forward to engaging with you on these kaupapa. 

 

 

 

Māori Freshwater Fisheries Conference 2025 

 

 
 

 

We look forward to sharing more 

with you about the upcoming Māori 

Freshwater Fisheries Conference. In 

the meantime, sign up to our interest 

register to make sure you're the first 

to hear when registrations open.  

 

When: 8 & 9 Āperira 2025 

Where: Les Munro Events Centre, 

Te Kūiti   
 

Join our conference pānui list  

 

 

 

Tiaki Wai Fund 

 

https://maori.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=037f14f01c88ba3040053956d&id=9c2f700981&e=dfbe35fa75


 

 

Tiaki Wai is our 'teina' to the Wai Ora 

Fund. It offers up to $7,500 for iwi 

and hapū roopu to promote and 

advance Māori interests in 

freshwater fisheries. 

 

This fund is unique in that it is open 

all year (or until the fund is fully 

allocated). 

 

Learn more about our Tiaki Wai Fund  

 

 

 

Te Wai Māori Annual Plan and Budget 

 

 

 

Have you seen our Annual Plan? 

 

Each year we undertake the 

important process of putting together 

an Annual Plan and Budget. It's an 

opportunity to look at the range of 

mahi we engage in and how this best 

supports our long-term vision and 

objectives. 

 

Read more about our priorities for 

the 2025 year below.  
 

Read our Annual Plan for 2024-25  

 

 

https://maori.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=037f14f01c88ba3040053956d&id=05835fb9b9&e=dfbe35fa75
https://maori.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=037f14f01c88ba3040053956d&id=35eeff5a2c&e=dfbe35fa75


 

Te Wai Māori Q4 Report 

 

 

 

Catch up with the latest update from 

Wai Ora recipients Hokonui 

Runanga and their piharau/kanakana 

monitoring project at Mataura Falls 

using AI in addition to our mahi in 

other workstreams in our Q4 Report 

for 2024.   

 

Read our Q4 Report for 2023-24  

 

 

 

Whakapā mai 

 

 

If you have any pātai, please feel free to get in to 

contact info@waimaori.maori.nz  

   

 

https://maori.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=037f14f01c88ba3040053956d&id=01f865e8aa&e=dfbe35fa75
mailto:info@waimaori.maori.nz

